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Our principal speaker for this year’s Lower School Prizegiving will be The Lord-Lieutenant of North 
Yorkshire, Mr Barry Dodd CBE.    
 
Mr Dodd is a successful entrepreneur and wealth creator, especially interested in creating employment 
in rural areas.  Amongst his many achievements is the creation of a multi-national Global Services and 
Manufacturing Group with four manufacturing plants in the UK.  He is Chairman and major shareholder 
in two high tech software and systems companies and a fast growing distributor of mobile computing 
products. 
 
For the past eleven years Mr Dodd has devoted a day per week to unpaid public service.  HM The 
Queen approved the appointment of Mr Dodd as Her Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant for North Yorkshire in 
September 2014. 
 
 
 
Mr Nick Chester will be our guest speaker for Lower School Prizegiving in 2017. 
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